
Wild Rose Elementary School Celebration of Learning 
 
 
 
Our Teachers are looking forward to connecting with you regarding your child’s  
learning at this point in the school year.  We are hosting Celebration of Learning  
on the evenings of Wednesday, March 12th and Thursday, March 13th from  
3:30 – 7:30 p.m. This is an opportunity for your child to lead you through our classroom and show you 
things they have completed and to demonstrate their learning. There will be other families in the room 
at the same time and teachers will join your family conference to answer any questions you may have.  
Should you require a phone call or Google Meet option, please contact your child’s teacher.  If you need 
to change your time or method on the day of the appointment, please contact the office.                                                            
 
The process for booking appointment times is broken into the following steps: 
 
Step 1 – Go to website: https://appt.link/wr-celebration-of-learning-march-2025 
 
Step 2 – Book your Celebration of Learning appointment time 
Select your child’s/children’s homeroom teachers with whom you want to book an appointment time.  
You may also wish to book interviews with non-homeroom teachers (Mrs. Le, Ms. Rudakoff, Mrs. Ray, & 
Mrs. Shields).  You will see each teacher’s schedule.  Once you have booked a time, you will receive an 
email containing the teacher name, time and location of the conference. You can print, cancel or re-
schedule appointments up until two days before using the link from your email.   
 
If you do not have Internet access, you are welcome to contact the office and we will schedule your 
appointment on your behalf. 
 
Important Dates: 

Friday, February 28, 2025 – Start scheduling your time slot. 
Monday, March 10, 2025 – Appointlet closes.  (Please call the office if you need to cancel an 
appointment after this time.) 
Wednesday, March 12, 2025 – Celebration of Learning:  3:30 – 7:30 p.m. 
Thursday, March 13, 2025 – Celebration of Learning: 3:30 – 7:30 p.m.  

 
 
We will also be hosting the Scholastic Book Fair on both evenings from 3:30 – 7:30pm, so be sure to 
come and check it out before your conference! 
 
If you have any questions or need assistance, please feel free to contact the school at (780) 460 – 3737. 
 
 
We look forward to meeting with you soon! 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Ms. Rudakoff & Mrs. Ray 

https://appt.link/wr-celebration-of-learning-march-2025

